
From: planningweb
To: Espinosa, Kim; Lee, Jessie
Subject: FW: Site Plan Review Item #544
Date: Monday, April 22, 2024 8:01:12 AM

 
 

From: Salazar, Regina <RSalazar@mcsd.k12.ca.us> 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 4:53 PM
To: planningweb <planningweb@cityofmerced.org>
Subject: Site Plan Review Item #544
 
This email is regarding the cell tower being placed next door to Chenoweth school. As a parent and
long time employee of the school district I strongly oppose this happening. The childrens health and
well being is of the utmost importance and I strongly believe this will compromise both of those for
all the scholars at the school.
Thank you for your time.
 
Sincerely,
Gina Salazar
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
the system administrator. Please note any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those
of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Merced City Elementary School District.
Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The
District accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
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